
Hello COBRAS members and friends, 

 

Due to the Covid-19 virus, we will not be meeting in person, but will be trying something a little different to 

communicate.  Wednesday April 1st is our normal meeting time, so I will start an email at 7:00 pm to all the members on 

this distribution list.  In order to participate, just do a Reply-All to that email, and everyone will be able to see your 

comments.  I will try to move through the usual meeting categories.  We can probably skip the reading of the previous 

meetings minutes, but will do a treasurers report, old business and new business.  If anyone has any cool projects that 

they have been working on and want to share a few pictures we could do a show and tell via email at then end as well.   

 

Thinking this is the most likely way that everyone can participate.  We could explore online conferencing via Google 

hangouts, Skype or some other conferencing tool in the future if everyone has a computer or smartphone that is capable 

of doing it, but for now we’ll try email and see how it goes. 

 

Hope to hear from you tomorrow evening at 7:00 

 

 
Phil Barton 
rcaviator@cox.net 
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